
REPORT ON REFLECTION SERIES: 3 

 

The Legal Aid Clinic of Mar Gregorios College of Law organized a thought-provoking session 

as a part of “Reflection series” aimed at shedding light on the intersection of law, justice, and 

marginalized communities. One significant session within this series featured Adv. R S 

Vijayamohan, who shared his experiences as a prosecutor in a case involving the prosecution 

and punishment of a transgender individual for sexually abusing a boy seven years back. She 

was punished under the provisions of the Protection of Children from Sexual Offences 

(POCSO) Act in Thiruvananthapuram.  

Adv. R S Vijaya Mohan is a Special Public Prosecutor at the POCSO Court, 

Thiruvananthapuram. The session was held on 17th February, 2023 and was attended by 113 

students of 1st and 2nd years. The primary objective of Adv. Vijayamohan's session was to foster 

understanding and dialogue surrounding the complexities of prosecuting cases involving 

transgender individuals under relevant legal frameworks. Additionally, the session aimed to 

raise awareness about the crimes against the minor children 

Adv. Vijayamohan's session comprised a comprehensive overview of the case, including legal 

proceedings, challenges encountered, and the eventual outcome. He provided insights into the 

intricacies of applying the POCSO Act in cases involving transgender individuals and 

highlighted the importance of sensitivity and empathy in legal proceedings. 

Participants gained a deeper understanding of the legal and social issues at play in cases where 

there is a time gap between the incident and investigation. His first-hand account offered 

valuable insights into the complexities of navigating the legal system and the importance of 

upholding the rights and dignity of all individuals, regardless of gender identity. 

Attendees reflected on the systemic barriers and biases that comes within the criminal justice 

system. Adv. Vijayamohan's recounting of his experiences prompted critical reflection on the 

need for greater awareness, sensitivity training, and legal reform to ensure equitable treatment 

for all members of society. 

The session was a testament to the power of dialogue and reflection in advancing understanding 

and promoting justice within the legal system. It underscored the importance of empathy, 

awareness, and advocacy in addressing the unique challenges faced by marginalized 

communities, including the transgender community. 

The Legal Aid Clinic extends its sincere appreciation to Mr. R S Vijayamohan for his valuable 

contribution to the reflection series and to all participants for their engagement and 

commitment to promoting justice and inclusivity. 

 

 












	REPORT ON REFLECTION SERIES- 3.pdf (p.1)
	Reflection Series-3 on 17 Feb 2023.pdf (p.2-6)

